
    
 

 

 

 

April 27, 2021 

Dear Valued Provider,  

This provider bulletin services as a reminder that Aetna Better Health® of Illinois follows the HFS 
guidelines set in place for Hospital Providers.   

All inpatient hospital claims must report the covered and non-covered days. The total of covered and 
non-covered days must correspond to the Statement Covers Period and should not include the day 
of discharge. 

Your claims will not adjudicate appropriately if you are not billing as directed in the Illinois Association 
of Medicaid Health Plans’ guidelines.  

For your reference, IAMHP has posted the billing guidelines on their website www.iamhp.net, the 
guidelines can be found here.    

See page 83 of the IAMHP Comprehensive Billing Manual, a snippet can be found below.  

Thank you for your continued partnership.  

Sincerely,   

Aetna Better Health of Illinois 

 

http://www.iamhp.net/
https://iamhp.net/resources/Documents/IAMHP_Billing-Manual_v21-FINAL%201.22.21.pdf



